
DANCE PAYMENTS 
Dance payments for lessons are due the 1st of  

October, December, February and April.   
Lessons - $85.00  

Lessons with Pointe - $112.00 
Lessons with Hip Hop - $118.00 

Lessons with Pointe and Hip Hop - $144.00 

Halloween at 

Studio 

The week of Halloween (from Thursday, 
October 24th - Wednesday, October 30th) 
you are welcome to wear your Halloween 

costumes!!  We will be having regular 
dance practice those days but also enjoy a 
little Spooky FUN!!  There will be dance 

NO Dance Classes held on Halloween 
night—Thursday, October 31st  

 

Dance News 

  
Hello SDS Dance Family!!  

I am excited to get another year underway and get to 
see all the new and returning dance students!!  It 
seems as though we just got done and are starting 
again!  I have been busy working on the recital for 
next spring and I am planning on starting the dances 
this fall with the kids!  If you have any questions 
please do not hesitate to call or email me!  Here is to a 
great season of dance!  Thank you Sarah 

Dance News and Monthly Newsletter 
Watch for the monthly news through email.   I will be 
sending home a monthly newsletter or any other dance 

news you need to know through email.  It will be posted 
on the dance studio website at 

www.sarahsdancestudio.com. If your email has changed 
since you have registered your child please let me know.  

Please email me anytime with questions, it is the best 
place to reach me, sarah@sarahsdancestudio.com 

 
PLEASE NOTE:  STATEMENTS WILL BE SENT 

HOME WITH THE STUDENTS or IN THE MAIL!!! 
     

South Dakota Dance Network  
Dance Convention 

Dates for the dance convention are  
October 25th—27th 

Listed is the website to find the registration info: 
https://dancenetworksd.org   

Go Under section listed DNSD 2019 
It will be a fun weekend of dance,  

hope you can attend!!   
Thank You 

Recital 2020 
Recital 2020 will be held on  

Friday, June 5th and  
Saturday, June 6th  

There will be dance classes held on  
Thursday October 10th and  

Monday October 14th 
We are just getting classes started and 

not taking a day off!   


